
To learn about the  
Outdoors@theNate program  
& volunteer opportunities,  

contact Education and  
Outreach Coordinator,  

Sherri Denault  
by email  

sdenault@govst.edu

www.govst.edu/sculpture

Volunteer for theNate

We are preparing for our fun-filled,  
educational, Outdoors@theNate  
school group program for  
September – October, 2022.  
We need volunteers to walk  
small groups of children with  
their teachers and chaperones  
to the sculptures. Volunteers  
will discuss the artworks and  
the artists along the way using  
easy to follow materials and  
prompts. No previous experience  
or knowledge required.

If you’re available on Tuesdays  
and/or Wednesdays, from  
9:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m., in  
September and October, we  
would love to have you!  
You can sign up for as many  
tours as you’d like. 
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